
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:     CONTACT: Public Works 

February 8, 2022                                                   941-575-5050 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
Beginning the week of February 15 (weather permitting), a Florida Power and Light contractor 

will be installing a new utility pole near the corner of Aqui Esta Dr. and Coronado Dr. Aqui Esta 

Dr. will be closed to thru traffic from Bal Harbor Blvd. to Coronado Dr. Only local traffic will be 

allowed on Aqui Esta Dr. from Bal Harbor Blvd. to La Salina Ct. Traffic on Aqui Esta Dr. will 

not have access to Coronado Dr.; and traffic on Coronado Dr. will not be able to access Aqui 

Esta Dr. due to Aqui Esta Dr. being closed from Coronado Dr. to La Salina Ct.  The contractor 

will install temporary traffic control signs to help citizens navigate the construction area. The 

project is estimated to take about four hours to be completed.  

 

Travelers are requested to use extreme caution while workers are present. Allow additional time 

for travel due to detours while work is performed.  Temporary delays are to be anticipated. If you 

have any questions, please contact Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 between the 

business hours of 8 a.m. – 3:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

 

RUN DATE: February 8, 2022   

 E-mail:  City Council 


